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INVITATIONAL ALERT!!  YOU CAN STILL MAKE A DIFFERENCE!! 

  

The Patient Care and Affordable Care Act first deadline for coverage 
led to over 1 million people/families signing up to healthcare coverage 
by Dec 23, 2013.   There is still time to ENROLL prior to March 31, 
2014.  
What can you do? 

  

Begin by participating in the January 7th AME National ACA WEBINAR to 
learn how you can take leadership in finding ways to educate in your 
church and community.  Learn about RESOURCES your church may 
receive to fund enrollment activities, receive INFORMATION that can be 
downloaded and used to EDUCATE others, and become a part of 
the AME NETWORK that will keep you current about the ACA.   Finally, 
obtain ENROLLMENT information for YOU, your family and your circle 
of influence. 

  

Organize a VIEWING SESSION or COMMUNITY MEETING at your church (in 
homes or centers) if you know that many don't have computer access 
or are unfamiliar with webinars.  INVITE other churches and groups to 
partner with you and INVITE as many as you can accommodate to 
attend.  Copy any materials and provide the information on Sunday, 
January 5th for review so that questions can be answered during the 
webinar.   
Sign up today at www.ame-sac.com or click on this link -   
 

https://cc.readytalk.com/cc/s/registrations/new?cid=5yx7zermuvyx 

Be reminded that if a person is Enrolled by: 

Jan. 15th     for coverage to begin on Feb. 1st  
Feb. 15th     for coverage to begin on March 1st  
March 31st  for coverage to begin on May 1st (this gap is due to how 

http://click.icptrack.com/icp/relay.php?r=96583864&msgid=865695&act=AF26&c=533573&destination=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.ame-sac.com%2F
http://click.icptrack.com/icp/relay.php?r=96583864&msgid=865695&act=AF26&c=533573&destination=https%3A%2F%2Fcc.readytalk.com%2Fcc%2Fs%2Fregistrations%2Fnew%3Fcid%3D5yx7zermuvyx


insurance plans implement coverage) 

We urge you to become involved in Outreach, Education, and 
Enrollment in your Episcopal District and community.    
For more information or if you have any difficulties signing up for 
the WEBINAR, please call: (202) 779-3253; 213-494-9493; or 770-328-
2002 or send an email to jdupontw@aol.com. 
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